
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS30847 / H0383

Extending the time for filing a medical lien until after a citizen's health insurance has had the chance to process
the medical costs ensuring that medical providers get paid a fair value for their services. This also modernizes
the 1941 medical lien statute to make it consistent with recent Idaho medical billing statutes. This helps patients
bymaking sure that those who have purchasedmedical insurance receive the benefits they have purchased while
still protecting medical providers.

FISCAL NOTE
No impact to the general fund.

Contact:
Representative Bruce D. Skaug
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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